
Former Delaware Valley School Board 
member Jim Mooney presented an idea to 
the current School Board members in July.  
This idea was to provide recognition for the 
national and state awards the school district 
has achieved over the past few years.   

He also wanted to thank the students, staff, 
parents and tax payers for their role in 
achieving this national success.  The current 
DV School Board agreed to place recognition 
banners at each main entrance of each 
school building reminding everyone of the 
importance of our success as a school 
district but also as a thank you for the hard 
work.   

On Sept. 28, the DVE-TV crew interviewed 
Mr. Mooney during their morning broadcast 
about one of the new banners located in 

front of the DVES building.  This group is led by Mrs. Sharon Siegel, instructional assistant at Delaware Valley Elementary School.  

 Pictured from left to right: Superintendent Mr. John Bell, former School Board member Mr. Jim Mooney, project 
manager Mr. Chris Lordi and State Representative Mrs. Rosemary Brown 

 


